
From: Rieff, Kim
To: Mulvey, Jennifer
Subject: FW: Resolution No. 2021-82: Supporting Gypsum Canyon Veterans" Cemetery.
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:15:01 AM

From: Philip Bettencourt <philip@bettencourtplans.com> 
Sent: Saturday, September 11, 2021 10:56 AM
To: Dept - City Council <CityCouncil@newportbeachca.gov>
Cc: P. Bettencourt <philip@bettencourtplans.com>; 'Robert Brower ' <rmbrower@att.net>;
'Meredith Bettencourt' <meredith.bettencourt@gmail.com>
Subject: Resolution No. 2021-82: Supporting Gypsum Canyon Veterans' Cemetery.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

        As a patriotic American and on this day especially, I am writing to
offer our support for the proposed Resolution 2021-82.

        As Ms. Finnigan notes in her staff report, “…Orange County veterans
and public officials have sought consensus on a site to develop a
cemetery to honor the men and women who have served our country and
provide for them a local burial location.”

        I am quite sure members of your own Post 291 of the American
Legion are in that group of veterans supporting a cemetery location
decision now. 

        The Gypsum Canyon site is the best possible option available for
helping this long debated project move to fruition.

 Remember the fallen, this day especially.

Philip F. & Meredith Bettencourt

Real Estate Development Planning & Stewardship

949-720-0970 | 14 Corporate Plaza, STE 120 | Newport Beach, CA 92660-7995
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